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Pebrunry Hy 1950,

1r, Russell Delquist
New fockford, North Dakobae

Dear )@. Bﬁmlﬁt

I have just received your request for several
new b.iletins and leaflets now available fram the Deparitment of
Agriculture,

The publications are being sorted ouvt, and will
be mailed o you under separate cover within a very few days.

T an happy to be alle to send you also & copy
of the 1949 Yearbook of Agriculture, "Irees,” I hope it will be
of value to you.

Please let me lnow Af I ocm be of further service
to you at any time,

Sincerely,

Usher L, DBurdick, n.ce
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